
Town of Garfield Board of Review 

Tuesday, June 4, 2019 – 6-8 p.m. - Garfield Town Hall 

 

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Board of Review to order at 6:15 p.m. Present were 

Board of Review members Steve Dickinsen, Lamoine Hanson, Clark Walker, Ardy 

Robertson, and Alice Glavin. Also present was Assessor Eric Kleven. Dickinsen verified 

that the entire Board of Review has been certified by receiving Board of Review Training 

within the last two years. 

 

Kleven discussed the town’s compliance, and how often to conduct a re-evaluation. He 

also submitted his invoice for the next assessment year. 

 

There were no objectors, so Dickinsen closed the Board of Review at 8:15 p.m. 

 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


